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Comments: Dear Sirs

 

 

 

Please go forward to protect all the remaining old growth forests in the United States.

 

Our once great forests are now a fraction of once they were. These are the last denizens

 

many species necessary for ecosystem health. These forest are also great reservoirs of not

 

only carbon but also reservoirs of transpiration to cool our cities during the ever warming

 

Climate.

 

These remaining forests also must be saved and additionally more forest must be preserved

 

to reach biodiversity goals necessary to counter the proliferation of commercial 'tree farm ' forestry which are

nothing but ecological dead zones subject to glyphosate areal spraying and

 

perhaps even worse.

 

Please help counter this growing ecological threat by saving our last remaining true forest.

 

Thank you

 

 

 

Peter C Guynn


